
Your PTFA 

needs you! 
Supporting the PTFA can bring many benefits to you and your child’s school. In the past we have 

supported lowering the cost of school trips, and purchased the adventure playground, PA system for 

the school hall and tenor and bass recorders.  

Get involved: 

Come to our next meeting  

Tuesday 26th September 6:00pm 

 

      Follow us on Facebook 
  

     

  Follow us on Twitter @stgregoryscps 

 

  Email us: st.gregorysptfa@gmail.com   

 

Check the school website for the  

latest news and information 
 

https://www.facebook.com/login/?next=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2F442030165971405
https://twitter.com/stgregoryscps?lang=en
http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=PTFA&pid=40

